
 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to a meeting to discuss how both villages can 

celebrate the Kings Coronation together. 

 

Monday 6th March 19:00 – 19:20 at Ringwould Village Hall. 

 

The Coronation marks the symbolic crowning of the King and will take place at 

Westminster Abbey in London on Saturday, 6 May 2023. 

The Coronation Weekend provides an opportunity for communities to celebrate this 

moment in history and for local people to get involved. 

Ringwould with Kingsdown Parish Council would like to ask for volunteers to 

form a group to discuss and arrange a community event to celebrate the 

Coronation with the support of the Parish Council. The event can be big and 

bold or small and simple. 

It could include organising a Celebration Big Lunch or Picnic or take part in a local 

volunteering project as part of the ‘Big Help Out’ initiative by organising a village or 

beach litter pick. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting above and hearing your ideas. 


